From:

Sent: 17 April 2018 10:32

To: Sheehy, John; Diver, John
Subject: CRESTA HOUSE, FINCHLEY ROAD
Dear Sir

We have a flat, _of the above property.

Recently Deliveroo has established a cooking facility in the building next door and
have installed several extra large extractors, about 10/15 feet above the ground,
with outlets falling into our open parking area. As a result the food smell blows

out and flows up into our flat and other nearby flats. This disgusting smell causes us
a lot of discomfort and we have to keep the windows and doors closed.

We would be grateful if you could look into this and trust that action will be taken to
have these industrial size kitchen removed from the area, to make the environment
more friendly and livable.

Kind regards

Jagdish Shah



